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Hello! Welcome to our July Newsletter,
 
July has been a busy month for TVC. We’ve had 5 new 
installs at venues in Brentford, Andover, Farnham, 
Streatham and Northolt.

No matter where you are across London and the 
Home Counties, we offer a first class service to every 
customer. 

As well as new customer installs, our team have been 
busy upgrading our customers’ equipment. A number 
of exciting new additions have been fitted. Thiese 
include Winner pool tables, Thunder jukeboxes and 
the latest digital gaming machines.

Although August tends to be a month where lots of 
people take a holiday and a well-deserved break, 
our service will not be affected. Our team will still be 
available to complete service runs, collection runs and 
provide technical support as normal.

Our office team is always available on the phone to 
take orders and handle issues and requests.
If you need an extra ice machine to keep up with 
demand, you know who to call!

Make sure you’re following us on Facebook and 
Twitter, to check out our latest installations and 
industry news.

Check out our ancillary machines:

• Ice machines
• Glass/dishwaters
• Bottle Coolers
• …and more!

Find out more

https://www.facebook.com/tvcleisure/
https://twitter.com/TvcLeisure
https://www.tvcleisure.co.uk/products/ancillary-hire


Check out 
our latest 
installations
Our latest installation in Farnham 
transformed this local pub.

Check it out

Following us on social yet? Check out our latest posts!

Don’t miss out! Sign up to our newsletter 

TVC is proud to sponsor

Facebook

Subscribe

Twitter Instagram

https://www.tvcleisure.co.uk/blog/gaming-amusements-install-farnham/
https://www.facebook.com/tvcleisure
https://tvcleisure.co.uk/sign-up
https://twitter.com/tvcleisure
https://www.instagram.com/tvcleisure/

